



Dear Students,

This notice is being posted to recap the announcement that was made in July 2023 and at the New Student Orientation on August 22, 2023, where we introduced the new prospective owners of California Beauty College: Carl Gibbs, Rhonda Arnold, and Hernan Lopez, who currently run/own Central Valley Barber College in Riverbank, will be the new owners of California Beauty College. The current owner(s) of California Beauty College are looking forward to "retiring" after running/owning the Beauty College for 61 years! Mr. Mineni's vision and mission of offering a quality education and positive learning environment to provide all Students with the knowledge, skills and inspiration for a successful beauty career will remain with the new owners. We are hopeful they will be officially taking ownership as of the end of October/early November 2023. We are very excited for Carl, Rhonda, and Hernan!

## What to Expect:

- 1. Transparency: We'll keep you informed throughout this process.
- 2. Uninterrupted Education: Your high-quality education and support will continue as usual.
- 3. Legacy of Excellence: Our commitment to excellence remains steadfast.

If you have questions or concerns, please see Ms. Sue or contact the new owners at cgibbs.cbc@gmail.com. Your input is valuable.

Thank you for choosing California Beauty College. We're dedicated to your success in the beauty industry.

New Ownership:
California School of Cosmetology Inc.
California Beauty College
Carl Gibbs - owner
Rhonda Arnold - owner
Hernan Lopez - owner
email: cgibbs.cbc@gmail.com
phone: 209-996-5427

All the best, California Beauty College